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The ITC met before the annual meeting in Franklin, Tennessee.  It had come to the attention of 

the Committee that several states are in the process of hiring new inspectors.  To that end, the 

Committee is exploring the possibility of ASPCRO stepping into the role of trainer to assist 

states with new hires.  It was proposed that a survey be sent to the states inquiring about their 

training needs and if they would be interested in sending new hires to a one-day inspector 

training hosted by ASPCRO just before the next annual ASPCRO meeting in Minneapolis, MN.  

The training topics would cover areas of interest not normally covered by state lead agencies. 

A draft survey, approved by the committee, was sent to the Board for their comments.  Once 

finalized, the survey will be sent to the state lead agencies to see if there is an interest and what 

additional training topics they believe should be covered.  If there is enough interest, the 

Planning Committee will arrange for the training venue and training topics will be developed. 
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